
 
The title of the project is "Sustainability starts on you(th)!". 
The concern or the topic of this project is the examination of possibilities of a 
sustainable lifestyle. 
The project is carried out by four European countries, which together investigate and 
develop sustainable concepts. 
The participants / our partners are: 

- Lycée d'enseignement général et technologique Frantz Fanon (Frankreich, 
Martinique) 

- Institut Antoni de Martí i Franquès (Spanien, Tarragona), 
- Strokovni izobrazevalni center (Slowenien, Ljubljana) 

In this EU-financed cooperation project with European partner schools, under 
"normal" conditions, pupils and teachers organize trips to the respective countries to 
exchange ideas during joint activities such as presentations, workshops, blogs, visits 
and other entertaining events. 
With this project work we would like to make our students aware of common values 
and promote a responsible and  sustainable behaviour. 
The cooperation between teachers and students from our partner schools and their 
exchange with local institutions improves language and intercultural skills and 
promotes a better understanding of how a sustainable lifestyle can work. 
Since exchange trips could not have taken place under the given circumstances of 
the pandemic, the usual presentations of the respective partner teams with 
information on the school, city, region and basic data on the country were prepared 
and information on other project-related topics such as nature reserves, water 
consumption and recycling was collected. 
In order to cheer up all project participants under the current pandemic restrictions, 
we relaized a package campaign. We sent sustainable, possibly local and 
homemade articles with a small personal message to show that we are all waiting to 
finally meet our partners in real life and that we are not giving up thinking about our 
project topic. This is how we received a wide variety of products and the first 
"tangible contact". 
Furthermore, a project logo competition was held and the participating students 
received a sweatshirt with our project logo, which can be worn on trips and visits that 
will hopefully be realized soon. 
 
At the end of the year, our students dealt with the topic "A greener Christmas" and 
thought about how to spend a more sustainable and environmentally friendly 
Christmas season. 
 
Millions of trees cut down, mountains of rubbish made from wrapping paper, chains 
of lights that consume electricity. This can be counteracted and our students 
collected ideas and tips on how to celebrate Christmas in a more resource-saving 
way. Ideas for gift packaging, for example from old atlases, were also made and 
everything was presented to the students of our high school during the breaks. 
At the same time, in order to get a general picture of our students’ attitude and their 
perception of the subject of "sustainability", suggestions and tips for a more 



sustainable lifestyle and wishes for a more sustainable approach at our school were 
asked for in a mutual exchange. These results will be evaluated further elaborated on 
according to focal points. 
Now we hope to be able to realize at least our planned trip to the climate house in 
Bremerhaven with a FROSTA cooking workshop, in which our students deal with 
seasonal and regional products and other aspects of a climate-friendly and healthy 
nutrition. 
 
 


